
               
 
 
  

Attn: All Mazda MX-5 Cup Teams  
 

Starting with the Mid-Ohio IMSA event on May 13th-16th , Flis Performance will no longer be 
providing the at-car data download service. In exchange, Flis Performance will be providing 
the following for improved efficiency within the paddock:  
 
 

• Each car will be provided a dedicated Flis Performance memory stick during tech 
inspection. Replacement memory sticks are $10 if needed.  

 

• Each MX-5 Cup team will be responsible for providing both AiM and Bosch Chassis data 
to the Mazda / Flis CEC trailer in a timely fashion, if requesting review.  
 

• Reviews will be on a first come / first serve basis.  
 

• Teams are responsible for the memory stick and its contents.  
 

• Bosch and AiM Data review is not mandatory unless requested by a Series Official or Flis 
Performance. In that instance, Flis Performance will download all necessary data.  
 

• Mazda and Flis Performance provide this review service as a courtesy and at no time will 
be held responsible for recommendations.  
 

 

• All impounded cars will be downloaded by Flis Performance during Tech Inspections. 
Teams will only be able to download their data once they are released from Tech.  

 
 
 
For any questions or concerns, please contact us:  
 
Flis Performance 
Ashli Richardson 
386-256-7021 
ashli@flisperformance.com 
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